From: Black, Maria 
Sent: Wednesday, February 11, 2015 12:26 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Casillas, Paully
Subject: Microsoft Seminar Follow-up

Good Afternoon Director Berlin:

Per your request, this email shall serve as a follow-up to the Microsoft Justice and Public Safety Leadership Seminar attended by OEMC staff on February 10, 2015.

OEMC seminar participants included: Gary Schenkel, Zach Williams, Ted Berger, and Dan Casey.  All attended in their official capacities.  No gifts or items of value were accepted, other than the served meal at approximately $25/person.  The educational purpose of the event was to discuss best practices and policy making in light of evolving technology and new mandates such as body worn cameras.  Additional topics included Cloud Computing and CJIS, and Predictive Policing. 

Thank you, 

Maria Black

Assistant to the Executive Director 

Office of Emergency Management & Communications

